
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
August 21, 2009 

 
 
 
 
B. White-Spunner, et al 
P.O. Box 7475 
Mobile, Alabama 36670-0475 
 
Re: Case #SUB2009-00067 (Subdivision) 

Regency Executive Park Subdivision, Unit Three, Resubdivision of Lot 2 
South side of Grelot Road, 225’± West of University Boulevard. 
2 Lot / 14.7± Acre  
     

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on August 20, 2009, the Planning Commission considered the above 
referenced subdivision. 
 
It was decided to holdover this application until the September 17, 2009, meeting at the 
applicant’s request. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Rester and Coleman Engineers, Inc. 


